
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

FREMONT TOWNSHIP  
LED LIGHT CONVERSION AT IVANHOE PARK 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Fremont Township will be receiving sealed bids until 10:00 A.M. 
on Friday, July 9, 2021, for LED Light Conversion at Ivanhoe Park, 29022 Route 83, Mundelein, 
IL, 60060. 
 
Contract Documents may be obtained only by Bidding Contractors at the Fremont Township 
Administration Office, 22385 W. Highway 60, Mundelein, IL, 60060 after 10:00 A.M. on Monday, 
June 28, 2021, or by calling Fremont Township at 847-223-2847 to request electronic copies, 
which are free of charge and preferred by Fremont Township. There will be a charge of $25.00 
for each set of hard copies obtained. A charge of $25.00 will be made for overnight delivery of 
hard copies. Checks shall be made payable to: Fremont Township. All proposals should be 
addressed to: 
 
Fremont Township  
Re: “LED Light Conversion at Ivanhoe Park” 
Attn:  Christina McCann, Town Clerk 
22385 W. Highway 60 
Mundelein, IL, 60060 
 
Bids will be opened and read publicly at 10:00 A.M., on Tuesday, July 9, 2021, in the lower-level 
Community Room at Fremont Township 22385 W. Highway 60, Mundelein, IL  60060.  Bids 
shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope labeled, “Fremont Township – LED Light Conversion at 
Ivanhoe Park”. 
 
The bid will be acted upon by the Fremont Township Supervisor on or before Friday, July 23, 
2021. 
 
All bids must be accompanied by a Bid Security in the form of Certified Check or Bid Bond in the 
amount of five (5%) of the Bid made payable to Fremont Township, a Performance Bond in the 
amount of 110% of the Contract and proper insurance. No bid shall be withdrawn for a period of 
thirty (30) days after the bid opening date without consent of the Township. Checks or drafts of 
unsuccessful bidders will be returned as soon as possible after opening and checking the bids. 
 
Contractor must be a certified ComEd service provider and comply with the Illinois Prevailing 
Wage Act. 
 
Fremont Township reserves the right to reject any and all bids, reserves the right to accept only 
a portion of a bid, and reject the remainder, to waive any informalities in bidding, or accept the 
bid that, in its opinion, will serve its best interests. 
 
For additional information contact Herb Riedel at 224-475-7131 or  
HerbRiedel@fremonttownship.com.  
 
Date: June 25, 2021 


